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18th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Friday 5th May we would like to invite you to our Coronation Celebrations. We will start 

with a picnic. The kitchen will provide picnics for children who would like a school lunch or 

children can bring a packed lunch if they prefer to. Adults can bring their own picnics in. 

Rugs and chairs can be bought in and families can sit together on our field and then you 

can join the children for playtime. 

 

 After we have registered the children we will have a school fete where each class will have 

a stall. Fossa will have a stall and we are hoping to have Premier Education providing a 

sporting activity too.  

 

We will open the gate by the Year 2 building and the park gate from 11:50am to 12:00pm. 

The children will then come out to join their families for their picnic. We will take the children 

back into the classrooms after playtime from 1:15pm to 1:30pm, this is so we can complete 

afternoon registration and allow us to set up the stalls. We envisage that the afternoon will 

last for about an hour. 

 

We will be asking you to take responsibility of your child while in school and we will have the 

usual safeguarding procedures in place. 

 

If you would like to attend, please fill in the slip below and this will allow our teachers to know 

which children will be with their families and which they will be enjoying the fete with. 
  

 

Name of adult ……………………………………    Number of adults attending……………………… 

Name of child/children ………………………………………  Class/classes…………………………….. 

 

I would like to attend the fete and will be responsible for the children named. 

 

Signature …………………………………………………… 
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